
                     Office of the Adjutant General 
THE NATIONAL ADJUTANCY 

CHURCH OF GOD IN CHRIST, INC. 

                                                                                                                        
January 21, 2017 

Dear Saints, 

This correspondence is being sent at the request of the Presiding Bishop Charles E. Blake.  It is with 
great regret that I inform you of the passing of Bishop Frank Otha White, former National Financial 
Secretary, current Prelate of the New York Third Ecclesiastical Jurisdiction and General Board Member 
Emeritus, Church Of God In Christ, Inc.  The White Family and the jurisdiction are in need of our fervent 
prayers.  The services for Bishop Frank Otha White will be as follows: 

The Local Home going Celebration  
Sunday, January 29, 2017, 6:00 p.m. (Viewing from 3:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.) 

Zion Cathedral Church Of God In Christ - 312 Grand Avenue - Freeport, New York  11520 

The Jurisdictional Home going Celebration  
Monday, January 30, 2017, 7:00 p.m. (Viewing from 3:00 p.m. to 7 p.m.) 

Zion Cathedral Church Of God In Christ - 312 Grand Avenue - Freeport, New York  11520 

The National Home going Celebration  
Tuesday, January 31, 2017, 11:00 a.m. (Viewing from 9:00 a.m. to 10:45 a.m.) 

Upper Room Christian World Center - 722 Deer Park Road - Dix Hills, New York  11746 

Hotel Accommodations:  Long Island Marriott 
101 James Doolittle Boulevard – Uniondale, New York  11553 

516.794.3800 (Office) -  Rate Code: Zion Cathedral (effective after Monday, January 23, 2017) 

Hotel Accommodations for Bishops and Supervisors:  Courtyard Marriott Westbury Long Island 
1800 Privado Road  - Westbury, New York  11590 - Telephone:  516.542.1001 

The Office of the Adjutant General is requesting that all Hotel Accommodations and Ground Transportation 
needs for the General Board be emailed to me at rudolph@cogic.org  on or before Friday, January 27, 2017 .  
The Presiding Bishop is requesting that all Bishops who will be attending the national celebration, please wear 
your “Class A” vestments.  All National Adjutant brothers, who will be serving, please wear your "Class A" 
vestments. National Adjutant sisters who will be serving, please wear your white habits. It is the desire of the 
national adjutancy to help in any way possible.  If I can assist you further concerning this matter, please call 
my office at 501.712.0048. 

In His Service,  

Robert G. Rudolph, Jr. 
Bishop Robert G. Rudolph, Jr. 
Adjutant General (Interim) 
Church Of God In Christ, Inc.

mailto:rudolph@cogic.org

